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July 13, 2007 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
With this letter, we seek approval for permissive change to our Tsunami MP 954-
R. (FCC ID: HZB-954,   IC ID: 1856A-954). 
 
The product was originally approved for 912 and 917 MHz channels for 20MHz 
bandwidth.   Without any hardware change, we now  additionally tested the 
product to 5MHz and 10 MHz bandwidths and added 907 and 922 MHz channels 
also to for the 5 and 10 MHz narrower bandwidths.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
Caroline Yu 
 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 
Proxim Wireless Corporation 


